
Free Movie Night Invitation 
 
We send a SendOutCards postcard to select clients. 
 
The front of the postcard says: 
You're Invited 
 
The back of the postcard says: 
The Hill Group Presents: 
                   FREE MOVIE NIGHT 
When: Friday, September 16th, 2011 at 3P.M. 
Where: UltraStar Scottsdale, 9090 E. Indian Bend, Scottsdale, AZ 
 
Featuring: Mr. Popper's Penguins, Rated PG 
* Large Screen 
* Surround Sound 
* Free Popcorn 
 
Come join us for Free Movie Night In celebration of your ongoing support, loyalty and 
trust and in appreciation of your commitment, we would like to invite you to our 2nd 
Annual Client Appreciation Event. 
 
Please R.S.V.P. to info@thehillgroupaz.com by September 12th. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
The Hill Group 


